
 
 
 

TOWN OF GRAFTON 
 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM  
of the Open Space Commission,  

Plan Commission,  
and Board of Supervisors 

 
March 20, 2017 – 7:00pm 

 
WTA County Unit Meeting 

Port Washington Town Hall 
3715 Highland Drive 

Port Washington, WI  53074 
 
 

A possible quorum of the aforementioned committees may be present at the March 20, 2017, WTA 
County Unit Meeting.  None of the committees will conduct or take any action concerning any official Town 

of Grafton business during the Workshop. 
 

 
 
Amanda L. Schaefer, Clerk 
 
Members of the Town Plan Commission, Board of Appeals, or other committees, boards, commissions, and authorities may attend and participate at 
this meeting, but will not take official action unless notice so provides. No qualified individual with a disability shall, by reason of that disability, be 
excluded from participation in or denied the benefits of the services, programs or activities of the Town of Grafton, or be subjected to discrimination by 
the Town. 
 
If you are disabled and require special accommodations, please advise the Town no later than 5 working days before the scheduled meeting or activity. 

 


